VOLUNTEER FOR ONLY ONE SUNDAY

AT THE USO MILITARY CENTER AT JFK AIRPORT
Meet, Greet & Thank Our Military Families
Community Service Credit Available
Free Parking for Volunteers

Dear Neighbors:

I’'m writing about a rewarding volunteer opportunity: The USO Military Comfort
Center at JFK Airport. Military personnel and their families stop in at the USO
Center to check e-mails, watch television, have snacks, and / or take a
nap. Volunteers meet, greet, and serve military personnel. Volunteering is easy
and provides a great opportunity to “give back” and thank our women and men
in uniform. However, a number of shifts remain open and the USO has to close
the Center during those times.

We would like to join with the Villages to create a community schedule where we
each take a Sunday. With enough people, we each need volunteer only once for
the entire year. Young people are welcome and they can obtain community
service credit. There is free parking for volunteers. National Grid set up this
model and it has not only worked very well, but volunteers love the experience.

Our Villages Shift would be Sunday from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm - Again, with
enough volunteers, you will volunteer on only one Sunday for the entire year.

Please e-mail me at roberstein@optonline.net or call me at (631) 418-7199 to
volunteer. You can also reach out to Allen Hecht from the Villages at
ahahshah@aol.com or (631) 424-1922.

Thank you very much.
Bob Oberstein
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